The Child Nutrition program is applying for the federal "Farm to School" planning grant for the 2012-2013 school year in the amount of $35,000.00  The purpose of the grant is to develop partnerships with local farmers to supply fruits and vegetables for use by the child nutrition programs.  The planning grant will allow for 1) contracts to be developed with growers; 2) equipment needs, staffing needs and menu options determined; 3) travel to districts that have established the program; 4) and networks created to establish the partnerships needed to bring the program to full implementation.   If the planning grant is awarded, an Implementation Grant can be applied for in the 2013-2014 school year to provide the initial start up costs for the program - especially in terms of equipment.   For further information - contact Sabrina Jewell - Director of Child Nutrition Program. 

